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Changing to in-person voting as the standard way of voting, and requiring mail-in 

voting to be done by request for most people, will reduce voter turnout and 

democratic engagement. I know I would often have difficulty finding time to vote in 

person but because of the ease of voting by mail, I vote in every single election. 

Furthermore, the requirement to provide ID is superfluous and redundant with voter 

registration records and, if based on claims of fraud, has been shown to be a 

baseless concern. The proposed change won't bring the intended benefit, if any, and 

it definitely will have a cost for democratic and civic engagement. 


